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Submission: I am very much against the significant rate rise proposed by Randwick council, especially when Randwick council
are denying revenue raising endevours such as a cafe in the Mahon Pool renovations, that would off set the costs of the
renovations, as well as provide families with small children a place for refreshments without having to cross a busy road.





